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4 November 2021 

COVID-19 Update 
Dear Parents,  
 
I am sure that you would have heard that the state government has announced changes to the COVID-19 
restrictions that are in place at schools. These new changes, which come into effect on the 8 November, 
mean that we are now able to run some of our normal end of year events.  However, they will still need to 
be heavily modified including the need to have the events streamed (via ZOOM) for family members.  This 
will include our regular fortnightly assemblies and our End of Year Presentation Day. The guidelines do 
have specific details for year 6 graduation assemblies/farewells. We will communicate our plan for this 
event directly with the year 6 parents when it has been finalised.  
Our school, like all those across the NSW Department of Education network are doing a range of things to 
keep our students, staff and community safe. You may also be aware that there have been a number of 
positive COVID cases throughout Queanbeyan. I would strongly encourage anyone that has the slightest 
of symptoms to get tested. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
Danny Scott 
Principal 
 


